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My husband and I can only afford a very high deductible plan for ourselves. We each 

have a deductible of $6900. Therefore, we rarely go to the doctor unless absolutely 

necessary because we can't afford the cost of $200+ just to be seen and then the 

cost of any tests, procedures, or prescriptions on top of that. It is beyond time to cut 

out the profit-seeking middle man of insurance and follow the rest of the developed 

countries by providing quality Healthcare as a right. And it would not only save the 

residents of Oregon money but it would also save the state of Oregon money. It's 

both ethically and fiscally the right thing to do.  


